
OCTOBER 10, 2019 
SRDAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, DAYANAND VIHAR, DELHI 
We the volunteers of Green Gold Club are glad to share that ‘Ban of single use Plastic is being practiced in school to mark the 150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi. Students have enthusiastically participated in the same. Now, the school is observing Massive Shramdaan Day on October 11, 2019. Let’s actively participate in this endeavour by discarding Single Use Plastic and contribute towards making our school a SUP free zone. 
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